
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Contact IPEC 
Date: Monday, March 22, 2010 10:19:53 PM 

Mrs. Espinel, 

I am very glad to see you are in office, and, actually  doing something about intellectual property 
rights. 

I am the co-owner of Dollarstitch Embroidery,  and, the theft of embroidery designs on the internet is 
out of control. 

I sincerally hope you can do something about the internet sharing that is killing our business. I would 
like to talk to you in detail  when you get a few open moments.  Please email  me when you are 
available. 

Bart 
http://www.dollarstitch.com 
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